
TOWN OF 
CHALMERS 

April 2024 

Small town, big hearts 

Any students or groups needing or wanting to volunteer, 
please contact Town Hall to let them know your 
specialty.  We have residents needing help with outside 
cleanup, yard work, mowing, etc. 

 “Don’t let yesterday take up too much of 

today!” 

 

Town Council Meetings are being held on the 2nd and 4th 

Tuesdays at 6 pm at Town Hall.    Everyone is welcome to 

attend. 

 

                         Splash Pad Update 

The splash pad will open for the season 

on June 1st! 

 

Hours are      

10 am – 9 pm   

  Memorial 

Day weekend 

thru Labor 

Day weekend  

weather 

permitting. 

                                                                                             

 

         Energy Saving Tips: 

Program your thermostat-Set 

thermostat as low as comfortable in 

winter.  For each degree you raise 

your thermostat setting, your fuel 

bill climbs 3%. 

Maintain Filters-Regularly clean 

or replace your filters for your 

furnace.  Make sure registers are 

not blocked by debris. 

Add insulation-Wrap pipes and 

your water heater in insulation.  

This helps minimize heat loss. 

Seal openings-Caulk and 

weather-strip around exterior 

seams, cracks, and openings.   

Use Fans- Fans and ventilation 

systems can pull out a houseful of 

warm air in about an hour. 

Adjust Drapes-Keep drapes open 

during day to allow sunlight to enter 

when cold.  Close at night to reduce 

chill. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us-Town Hall 219-984-

5494 

Email-clerktreasurer@chalmers.in.gov 

Website:https://chalmers.myrura

lwater.com-or google “Town of 

Chalmers” 

Sign up for text alerts to 

stay informed. 

 

mailto:Email-clerktreasurer@chalmers.in.gov


 

 

                  Big News                                           

 We will have Beverly Ann’s 

food truck at the splash pad on 

Saturday July 27th from 1:30-

3:00 pm.  Stop by and get some 

warm fresh baked cookies or 

delicious ice cream.  Check out 

beverelyanns.com for menu 

and more info.                                          

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   Water Project 

The water project and new electric meter installation is winding down and almost 

complete.     F & K will be returning to finish up their work and will also be doing the 

final repairs on yards and roads to return them to their original state.   Again, we 

would like to thank everyone for their patience during this project. 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

  

  


